
 
 
 

The Hospital at Hebrew Senior Care 
Plain Language Summary 

Financial Assistance for The Hospital at Hebrew Senior Care 
 

 
Financial Assistance- The Hospital at Hebrew Senior Care (HHSC) is committed to providing 
health care services to all persons in need of medical attention.  HHSC will provide financial 
assistance to qualifying patients who are unable to pay some or all of their medical services, 
under its Financial Assistance Program Policy. 

 
Uninsured / Underinsured Patients / Hardship Situations-  A 100% discount for all medically 
necessary procedures is available to qualified patients with income less than 200% of the 
Federal Poverty Guidelines, when no other means of assistance is available.  Each case is 
reviewed individually, and partial discounts up to 25% may also be available for patients with 
income greater than 200% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines, or in the case of extreme 
hardship. 
 
Terms may also be made available to patients who are unable to pay their financial 
responsibility, and do not qualify under the Financial Assistance Program. 
 
Application Process- Applications are available on the website at www.hebrewseniorcare.org, 
in the Admission packet, or by contacting the Financial Services office at 860-523-3909. 
 
A completed application and required documentation should be sent to the address below, or 
delivered to the Financial Services office: 
 
Hebrew Senior Care Financial Services Department 
1 Abrahms Blvd 
West Hartford, CT 06117  
 
Other- Translations of the application and summary may be made available upon request, if 
necessary. 

http://www.hebrewseniorcare.org/

